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2020 Accessibility Plan Status Update 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on July 14, 2020, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the Board:  

1. Receive this report for information noting that the report fulfills provincially-legislated 
Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act (AODA) Integrated Accessibility 
Standards Regulation (IASR) requirements to prepare an annual status report on the 
progress of measures taken to implement the TTC’s Multi-Year Accessibility Plan, and 
steps taken to comply with the IASR. 


